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Bank Vontobel AG 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
Bank Vontobel AG (the “Issuer”) wishes to advise that The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited will not open for 

dealings in securities on Monday, 2 July 2018, being public holidays in Hong Kong.  Accordingly, competitive buy and 

sell quotes for warrants relating to the Hang Seng Index will not be provided by the designated market-maker, Vontobel 

Limited (the “Designated Market Maker”), on Monday, 2 July 2018. 

 

The Designated Market Maker will resume providing competitive buy and sell quotes for warrants relating to the Hang 

Seng Index with effect from Tuesday, 3 July 2018. 
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